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NOTICE 

(FOR B.COM LEARNERS) 

The Department of Accountancy has organised on "Empowerment of Students 
through Investor Awareness Programme" Monday, 2nd December 2024 at 
11.00 a.m. in Mini Auditorium (Block No: 706). The Resource Person Mr. Pratyush 
Bhaskar, SEBI Trainer will be addressing the students. 

This event is designed to understand the basics of Financial Planning and Personal 
Finance Management. It will empower students with Financial Literacy. This event 
will focus on enhancing financial literacy, providing students with the tools they 
need to make informed decisions about managing their finances and investments. 

Join us to gain insights into the basics of financial planning and secure your 
financial future. 

(VICE PRINCIPAL) 
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